
 
 

 

 

January 31, 2024 

 

 

 

City of Dyersville 

340 1st Ave E 

Dyersville, IA 52040 

 

Dear Mayor Jacque & Council, 

 

In coordination with the Ancient Order of Hibernians (AOH), the Dyersville Area 

Chamber of Commerce is requesting permission to close off the parade route for the St. 

Patrick’s Day Parade on Saturday, March 16, 2024.  The route will start at the Basilica on 

1st Ave. to 5th St. to 3rd Ave. and end at the Basilica.  The parade will begin at 1:30 p.m. 

 

This is a great day of festivities for the area.  We appreciate the past and continued 

support of the city/organizations.  If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a 

call. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karla Thompson, Executive Director 

Dyersville Area Chamber of Commerce 


